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March 23, 1976 

Jane Bremner 
Recordin g Secretary 
CUPE Local 1858 
1421 Princess Royal 
NANAIMO, B.C. 

Dear Jane: 

My apologies for the delay in replying to your lett er of January 29. 

Enclosed please find a copy of our recently signed contract with 
the University of British Columbia, and a newsletter analyzin g our 
strike of December . 3-10, 1975. 

We would appreciate receiving copies of your constitution, contract, 
and new contract when it is signed. 

Thank you. 

Sincerel y , 

Peggy Smith 
Union Or~anizer 


